
       

 

 

 

 

1. Grade 5 Basketball Jamboree - A HUGE thank you to all of the athletic 

leadership students who helped with the grade 5 jamboree yesterday. It 

was a long afternoon but the teams had fun and you all did a fantastic 

job! 
 

2.  Citadel Cares Meeting - Attention all Citadel Cares Members.  There will 

be a short but important meeting at nutrition break in Ms. D'Alfonso's 

room.  That is Tuesday at nut break. 

 

3. Athletic Photos - All students who participated in either Fall or Winter 

Athletics need to come to the gym tomorrow (Wednesday) at lunch for 

their team photos. 

 

4.  Spring Athletics - Please use the online form, available on the Citadel 

website to sign up for Spring Athletics. Knowing how many students want 

to participate will help us plan with other middle schools and ensure we 

have coaches. 

 

5. Candy, candy, candy - That's right everyone, Citadel Cares will be selling 

Candy this Wednesday and Thursday at nutrition break in the front 

foyer.  The cost is $3.50, and as always, we’re raising money for Covenant 

House.  

 

6. Pizza, pizza, pizza - Just a reminder about Citadel Cares' pizza lunch this 

coming Thursday at lunch.  Pizza, Iced tea, donuts and chips.  Please come 

out and support us. 
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